

St Cuthbert's Catholic Primary School & Nursery

30 Church Road Liverpool L13 2BA

Head Teacher Mrs Claire Bellis-Knox

Tel 0151 228 4137 Email cuthberts-ao@st-cuthberts.liverpool.sch.uk

www.stcuthberts.school

In love with Christ: Be the best I can. Be kind to one another.



FEDERATION OF ST CUTHBERT'S & ST SEBASTIAN'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOLS & FIELD OF DREAMS NURSERY

FOUNDATION GOVERNOR VACANCY

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of another academic year, we want to take a moment to thank you for your continued support and partnership. It has been a year full of learning, growth and shared achievements, and we are deeply grateful to be walking this journey with such a supportive and engaged St Cuthbert's community.

Whether you are a current family or joining us for the first time this September, together we form a strong, inclusive Catholic school community, rooted in faith, service, and a shared commitment to helping every child flourish.

As we look ahead to the new school year, we would like to extend a special invitation to practising Catholic parents or carers to consider becoming a Foundation Governor on our School Governing Body. This is a meaningful opportunity to share your time, skills and experience in support of our school's mission and Catholic ethos.

Governors play a vital role in shaping the strategic direction of the school, supporting leadership, and ensuring the best outcomes for all our children. If you have a background in education, finance, HR, law or simply a heart for making a positive difference, your unique gifts could make a real impact.

Becoming a Foundation Governor is a rewarding way to serve our community and support the educational and spiritual development of all pupils at St Cuthbert's.

If you are a practising Catholic and feel called to contribute in this way, we would love to hear from you.

Please contact Mr Pat Moloney (Chair of Governors) at pmoloney@ssscfederation.co.uk for more information or an informal conversation. Alternatively, you can leave your contact details with the school office, and Mr Moloney will be in touch.

Thank you again for being part of our community. We wish you a restful summer and look forward to welcoming everyone back in September for another exciting year ahead.

Kind regards,

Mrs C.Bellis-Knox Head Teacher













